SPENARD

MINNESOTA-BENSON

Project Overview

The DOT&PF is proposing to rehabilitate
Spenard Road from Minnesota Drive to Benson
Boulevard to improve safety and drainage, and
to bring the roadway and non-motorized
facilities up to current design standards.
Project design is being led by DOT&PF with
support from the MOA.

This project will address operational, safety,
pedestrian, and transit issues including:

= Concerns about collision rates at
intersections along the corridor
= Current pedestrian and transit facilities

that are minimal or non-existent

DOT&PF is proposing to rehabilitate this section
of Spenard Road to:

= |mprove safety for all users

= Bring the roadway and non-motorized
facilities up to current design standards

Timeline

2007 | Preliminary Engineering Report

Ongoing | Public & Stakeholder Involvement

2020-2022 | Preliminary Environmental &
Design

2023-2025 | Final Design/ROW Acquisition

2025 | Construction Start {dependent on
available funding)

FACT SHEET

State Project No. CFHWY00604
Federal Project No. 0001659
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This Project:
Minnesota Dr—Benson Blvd
Design Starting 2020
Federally Funded

For more information contact:

Rachel Steer Alex Read, PE.

DOWL Public Involvement DOT&PF Project Manager
{907) 562-2000 (907) 269-0641

SpenardRoad@dowl.com | www.SpenardRoad.com
Last updated: January 2023
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Winter 2022/2023 Project Update

» The environmental document, a Categorical Exclusion, was approved in August
2022 and is posted on the project website.

» The project team is moving forward with design using the typical section
(above) approved by the MOA Planning and Zoning Commission in April 2022.

m | ocal review design (35%) was completed in November 2022.

= Up Next:

* 65 -75% design (Plans in Hand), which includes:
- Driveway relocation and design
Utility relocation and undergrounding design
Landscaping design
Finalizing right-of-way impacts

* Urban Design Commission submittal (Fall 2023)

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have
been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 2 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding datec! November 3, 2017, and executed by the

Federal Highway Administration and DOT&PF.

The Alaska DOT&PF operates without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability regardless of the funding source, including
Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway Administration, and state funds. Full Title VI nondiscrimination
Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dof.alaska.gov/cvirts/titlevi.shiml. For individuals requiring TTY

communications, please contact Alaska Relay 711 or 1-800-676-3777.



